
f) February 2021 

Michal Okomek 

fyi-request-14596-be188bc4@ reg uests. fyi .org. nz 

Dear Michal Okonek, 

Headquarters 
New Zea land Defence Force 
Defence House 
Private Bag 39997 
Wellington Mail Centre 

Lower Hutt 5045 
New Zealand 

Gl-2021-0569 

I refer to your request of 3 February 2021, for a copy of a map produced by Geoint. As was 

explained in the email to you on the same date, this document is not for general public use. 
It is produced under Crown copyright which prohibits its use for commercial purposes. 

As with your visit to the Ministry of Lands, Survey and Natural Resources in Tonga, should 
you find yourself in New Zealand, you are welcome to view a copy of the map. 

Yours sincerely 

~~ 
AJ WOODS 

~ Air Commodore 
Chief of Staff HQNZDF 


